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Quintana, Amparo

From: Alyssa Larson <alarson@dockandmarine.net>
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 10:42 AM
To: Quintana, Amparo; Glen Larson
Subject: RE: 675 solano prado
Attachments: 675 Form.jpg

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know 
the content is safe. 

Please see attached.  
Regards 
  
Alyssa Larson 
752 NE 79th Street  
Miami, FL 33138 
305-751-9911 
alarson@dockandmarine.net 
www.dockandmarine.net 
  
  
  

From: Quintana, Amparo [mailto:aquintana@coralgables.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 9:37 AM 
To: Glen Larson <glarson@dockandmarine.net> 
Cc: Alyssa Larson <alarson@dockandmarine.net> 
Subject: Re: 675 solano prado 
  
Understood. When you submit they give you a form. Take a picture of that form and send to me if possible.   
  
Thank you  

Code Enforcement Officer  
Amparo Quintana 
(305)569-1838 
 
 
 

On Oct 14, 2020, at 9:13 AM, Glen Larson <glarson@dockandmarine.net> wrote: 

  

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

The plans that were sent to you are being submitted to the city for BOA review as we type. 
Being that it’s a different type of drop off than usual I don’t know how long it will take to log into the 
system. 
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From: Quintana, Amparo [mailto:aquintana@coralgables.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 9:11 AM 
To: Glen Larson <glarson@dockandmarine.net> 
Cc: Alyssa Larson <alarson@dockandmarine.net> 
Subject: 675 solano prado 
  
Good morning Mr. Larson, 
  
Our pre meeting to discuss the cases going to the hearing is at 11:00am today. If anything is submitted 
to the City before than please let me know so I may bring it up. 
  
Thank you 
  
  
Amparo Quintana 
Code Enforcement Officer 
427 Biltmore Way, Suite 100  
Coral Gables Fl 33134 
(305) 569-1838 cell 
(305) 460-5348 fax 
  


